Agile Estimating And Planning Robert C
Martin Ser
As recognized, adventure as well as experience virtually lesson, amusement, as
with ease as understanding can be gotten by just checking out a book agile
estimating and planning robert c martin ser as well as it is not directly done,
you could give a positive response even more in relation to this life,
something like the world.
We give you this proper as skillfully as simple showing off to acquire those
all. We give agile estimating and planning robert c martin ser and numerous
book collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the middle
of them is this agile estimating and planning robert c martin ser that can be
your partner.

The Art of Agile Development James Shore 2008 For those considering Extreme
Programming, this book provides no-nonsense advice on agile planning,
development, delivery, and management taken from the authors' many years of
experience. While plenty of books address the what and why of agile
development, very few offer the information users can apply directly.
Agile Retrospectives Esther Derby 2006-07-26 Project retrospectives help teams
examine what went right and what went wrong on a project. But traditionally,
retrospectives (also known as “post-mortems”) are only held at the end of the
project—too late to help. You need agile retrospectives that are iterative and
incremental. You need to accurately find and fix problems to help the team
today. Now Esther and Diana show you the tools, tricks and tips you need to fix
the problems you face on a software development project on an on-going basis.
You’ll see how to architect retrospectives in general, how to design them
specifically for your team and organization, how to run them effectively, how
to make the needed changes and how to scale these techniques up. You’ll learn
how to deal with problems, and implement solutions effectively throughout the
project—not just at the end. This book will help you: Design and run effective
retrospectives Learn how to find and fix problems Find and reinforce team
strengths Address people issues as well as technological Use tools and recipes
proven in the real world With regular tune-ups, your team will hum like a
precise, world-class orchestra.
Clean Code Robert C. Martin 2009 Looks at the principles and clean code,
includes case studies showcasing the practices of writing clean code, and
contains a list of heuristics and "smells" accumulated from the process of
writing clean code.
Test Driven Development for Embedded C James W. Grenning 2011-04-25 Another day
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without Test-Driven Development means more time wasted chasing bugs and
watching your code deteriorate. You thought TDD was for someone else, but it's
not! It's for you, the embedded C programmer. TDD helps you prevent defects and
build software with a long useful life. This is the first book to teach the
hows and whys of TDD for C programmers. TDD is a modern programming practice C
developers need to know. It's a different way to program---unit tests are
written in a tight feedback loop with the production code, assuring your code
does what you think. You get valuable feedback every few minutes. You find
mistakes before they become bugs. You get early warning of design problems. You
get immediate notification of side effect defects. You get to spend more time
adding valuable features to your product. James is one of the few experts in
applying TDD to embedded C. With his 1.5 decades of training,coaching, and
practicing TDD in C, C++, Java, and C# he will lead you from being a novice in
TDD to using the techniques that few have mastered. This book is full of code
written for embedded C programmers. You don't just see the end product, you see
code and tests evolve. James leads you through the thought process and
decisions made each step of the way. You'll learn techniques for test-driving
code right nextto the hardware, and you'll learn design principles and how to
apply them to C to keep your code clean and flexible. To run the examples in
this book, you will need a C/C++ development environment on your machine, and
the GNU GCC tool chain or Microsoft Visual Studio for C++ (some project
conversion may be needed).
Project Management the Agile Way, Second Edition John C. Goodpasture 2015-11-01
“…a well written and content rich book. From a teacher's perspective, using
this book in an advanced project management seminar challenges students to
understand the application of these concepts.” —Alexander Walton, PMP, IT
consultant to the University of California at Berkeley Widely acclaimed as one
of the top agile books in its first edition, Project Management the Agile Way
has now been updated and redesigned by popular demand. This second edition is
in a modular format to facilitate training and advanced course instruction, and
provides new coverage of agile, such as hybrid agile methods, the latest public
sector practices, and a chapter dedicated to transitioning to agile. It
discusses the “grand bargain” between project management and business; the
shift in dominance from plans to product and from input to output; and
introduces new concepts such as return on benefit. Experienced practitioners
and students that want to learn how to make agile work effectively in the
enterprise should read this book. Individuals preparing for the PMI Agile
Certified Practitioner (PMI-ACP)®examination, and training providers developing
courses, will find this second edition quite helpful.
Software Estimation Steve McConnell 2006-02-22 Often referred to as the “black
art” because of its complexity and uncertainty, software estimation is not as
difficult or puzzling as people think. In fact, generating accurate estimates
is straightforward—once you understand the art of creating them. In his highly
anticipated book, acclaimed author Steve McConnell unravels the mystery to
successful software estimation—distilling academic information and real-world
experience into a practical guide for working software professionals. Instead
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of arcane treatises and rigid modeling techniques, this guide highlights a
proven set of procedures, understandable formulas, and heuristics that
individuals and development teams can apply to their projects to help achieve
estimation proficiency. Discover how to: Estimate schedule and cost—or estimate
the functionality that can be delivered within a given time frame Avoid common
software estimation mistakes Learn estimation techniques for you, your team,
and your organization * Estimate specific project activities—including
development, management, and defect correction Apply estimation approaches to
any type of project—small or large, agile or traditional Navigate the sharkinfested political waters that surround project estimates When many corporate
software projects are failing, McConnell shows you what works for successful
software estimation.
Succeeding with Agile Mike Cohn 2010 Provides recommendations and case studies
to help with the implementation of Scrum.
C# 7.0 in a Nutshell Joseph Albahari 2017-10-11 When you have questions about
C# 7.0 or the .NET CLR and its core Framework assemblies, this bestselling
guide has the answers you need. Since its debut in 2000, C# has become a
language of unusual flexibility and breadth, but its continual growth means
there’s always more to learn. Organized around concepts and use cases, this
updated edition provides intermediate and advanced programmers with a concise
map of C# and .NET knowledge. Dive in and discover why this Nutshell guide is
considered the definitive reference on C#. Get up to speed on the C# language,
from the basics of syntax and variables to advanced topics such as pointers,
operator overloading, and dynamic binding Dig deep into LINQ via three chapters
dedicated to the topic Explore concurrency and asynchrony, advanced threading,
and parallel programming Work with .NET features, including XML, regular
expressions, networking, serialization, reflection, application domains, and
security Delve into Roslyn, the modular C# 7.0 compiler-as-a-service
User Stories Applied Mike Cohn 2004-03-01 Thoroughly reviewed and eagerly
anticipated by the agile community, User Stories Applied offers a requirements
process that saves time, eliminates rework, and leads directly to better
software. The best way to build software that meets users' needs is to begin
with "user stories": simple, clear, brief descriptions of functionality that
will be valuable to real users. In User Stories Applied, Mike Cohn provides you
with a front-to-back blueprint for writing these user stories and weaving them
into your development lifecycle. You'll learn what makes a great user story,
and what makes a bad one. You'll discover practical ways to gather user
stories, even when you can't speak with your users. Then, once you've compiled
your user stories, Cohn shows how to organize them, prioritize them, and use
them for planning, management, and testing. User role modeling: understanding
what users have in common, and where they differ Gathering stories: user
interviewing, questionnaires, observation, and workshops Working with managers,
trainers, salespeople and other "proxies" Writing user stories for acceptance
testing Using stories to prioritize, set schedules, and estimate release costs
Includes end-of-chapter practice questions and exercises User Stories Applied
agile-estimating-and-planning-robert-c-martin-ser

3/17

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

will be invaluable to every software developer, tester, analyst, and manager
working with any agile method: XP, Scrum... or even your own home-grown
approach.
Clean Craftsmanship Robert Martin 2021 In Clean Craftsmanship , the legendary
Robert C. Martin ("Uncle Bob") has written every programmer's definitive guide
to working well. Martin brings together the disciplines, standards, and ethics
you need to deliver robust, effective code quickly and productively, and be
proud of all the software you write -- every single day. Martin, the bestselling author of The Clean Coder , begins with a pragmatic, technical, and
prescriptive guide to five foundational disciplines of software craftsmanship:
test-driven development, refactoring, simple design, collaborative programming
(pairing), and acceptance tests. Next, he moves up to standards -- outlining
the baseline expectations the world has of software developers, illuminating
how those often differ from their own perspectives, and helping you repair the
mismatch. Finally, he turns to the ethics of the programming profession,
describing ten fundamental promises all software developers should make to
their colleagues, their users, and above all, themselves . With Martin's
guidance and advice, you can consistently write code that builds trust instead
of undermining it -- trust among your users and throughout a society that
depends on software for its very survival.
The Unicorn Project Gene Kim 2019-11-26 The Phoenix Project wowed over a halfmillion readers. Now comes the Wall Street Journal Bestselling The Unicorn
Project! “The Unicorn Project is amazing, and I loved it 100 times more than
The Phoenix Project…”—FERNANDO CORNAGO, Senior Director Platform Engineering,
Adidas “Gene Kim does a masterful job of showing how … the efforts of many
create lasting business advantages for all.”—DR. STEVEN SPEAR, author of The
High-Velocity Edge, Sr. Lecturer at MIT, and principal of HVE LLC. “The Unicorn
Project is so clever, so good, so crazy enlightening!”––CORNELIA DAVIS, Vice
President Of Technology at Pivotal Software, Inc., Author of Cloud Native
Patterns This highly anticipated follow-up to the bestselling title The Phoenix
Project takes another look at Parts Unlimited, this time from the perspective
of software development. In The Unicorn Project, we follow Maxine, a senior
lead developer and architect, as she is exiled to the Phoenix Project, to the
horror of her friends and colleagues, as punishment for contributing to a
payroll outage. She tries to survive in what feels like a heartless and
uncaring bureaucracy and to work within a system where no one can get anything
done without endless committees, paperwork, and approvals. One day, she is
approached by a ragtag bunch of misfits who say they want to overthrow the
existing order, to liberate developers, to bring joy back to technology work,
and to enable the business to win in a time of digital disruption. To her
surprise, she finds herself drawn ever further into this movement, eventually
becoming one of the leaders of the Rebellion, which puts her in the crosshairs
of some familiar and very dangerous enemies. The Age of Software is here, and
another mass extinction event looms—this is a story about rebel developers and
business leaders working together, racing against time to innovate, survive,
and thrive in a time of unprecedented uncertainty...and opportunity. “The
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Unicorn Project provides insanely useful insights on how to improve your
technology business.”—DOMINICA DEGRANDIS, author of Making Work Visible and
Director of Digital Transformation at Tasktop ——— “My goal in writing The
Unicorn Project was to explore and reveal the necessary but invisible
structures required to make developers (and all engineers) productive, and
reveal the devastating effects of technical debt and complexity. I hope this
book can create common ground for technology and business leaders to leave the
past behind, and co-create a better future together.”—Gene Kim, November 2019
Scrum Jeff Sutherland 2014-09-30 For those who believe that there must be a
more agile and efficient way for people to get things done, here is a
brilliantly discursive, thought-provoking book about the leadership and
management process that is changing the way we live. In the future, historians
may look back on human progress and draw a sharp line designating “before
Scrum” and “after Scrum.” Scrum is that ground-breaking. It already drives most
of the world’s top technology companies. And now it’s starting to spread to
every domain where leaders wrestle with complex projects. If you’ve ever been
startled by how fast the world is changing, Scrum is one of the reasons why.
Productivity gains of as much as 1200% have been recorded, and there’s no more
lucid – or compelling – explainer of Scrum and its bright promise than Jeff
Sutherland, the man who put together the first Scrum team more than twenty
years ago. The thorny problem Jeff began tackling back then boils down to this:
people are spectacularly bad at doing things with agility and efficiency. Best
laid plans go up in smoke. Teams often work at cross purposes to each other.
And when the pressure rises, unhappiness soars. Drawing on his experience as a
West Point-educated fighter pilot, biometrics expert, early innovator of ATM
technology, and V.P. of engineering or CTO at eleven different technology
companies, Jeff began challenging those dysfunctional realities, looking for
solutions that would have global impact. In this book you’ll journey to Scrum’s
front lines where Jeff’s system of deep accountability, team interaction, and
constant iterative improvement is, among other feats, bringing the FBI into the
21st century, perfecting the design of an affordable 140 mile per hour/100 mile
per gallon car, helping NPR report fast-moving action in the Middle East,
changing the way pharmacists interact with patients, reducing poverty in the
Third World, and even helping people plan their weddings and accomplish weekend
chores. Woven with insights from martial arts, judicial decision making,
advanced aerial combat, robotics, and many other disciplines, Scrum is
consistently riveting. But the most important reason to read this book is that
it may just help you achieve what others consider unachievable – whether it be
inventing a trailblazing technology, devising a new system of education,
pioneering a way to feed the hungry, or, closer to home, a building a
foundation for your family to thrive and prosper.
The Software Craftsman Sandro Mancuso 2014-12-14 In The Software Craftsman,
Sandro Mancuso explains what craftsmanship means to the developer and his or
her organization, and shows how to live it every day in your real-world
development environment. Mancuso shows how software craftsmanship fits with and
helps students improve upon best-practice technical disciplines such as agile
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and lean, taking all development projects to the next level. Readers will learn
how to change the disastrous perception that software developers are the same
as factory workers, and that software projects can be run like factories.
Design Patterns Explained Alan Shalloway 2004-10-12 "One of the great things
about the book is the way the authors explain concepts very simply using
analogies rather than programming examples–this has been very inspiring for a
product I'm working on: an audio-only introduction to OOP and software
development." –Bruce Eckel "...I would expect that readers with a basic
understanding of object-oriented programming and design would find this book
useful, before approaching design patterns completely. Design Patterns
Explained complements the existing design patterns texts and may perform a very
useful role, fitting between introductory texts such as UML Distilled and the
more advanced patterns books." –James Noble Leverage the quality and
productivity benefits of patterns–without the complexity! Design Patterns
Explained, Second Edition is the field's simplest, clearest, most practical
introduction to patterns. Using dozens of updated Java examples, it shows
programmers and architects exactly how to use patterns to design, develop, and
deliver software far more effectively. You'll start with a complete overview of
the fundamental principles of patterns, and the role of object-oriented
analysis and design in contemporary software development. Then, using easy-tounderstand sample code, Alan Shalloway and James Trott illuminate dozens of
today's most useful patterns: their underlying concepts, advantages, tradeoffs,
implementation techniques, and pitfalls to avoid. Many patterns are accompanied
by UML diagrams. Building on their best-selling First Edition, Shalloway and
Trott have thoroughly updated this book to reflect new software design trends,
patterns, and implementation techniques. Reflecting extensive reader feedback,
they have deepened and clarified coverage throughout, and reorganized content
for even greater ease of understanding. New and revamped coverage in this
edition includes Better ways to start "thinking in patterns" How design
patterns can facilitate agile development using eXtreme Programming and other
methods How to use commonality and variability analysis to design application
architectures The key role of testing into a patterns-driven development
process How to use factories to instantiate and manage objects more effectively
The Object-Pool Pattern–a new pattern not identified by the "Gang of Four" New
study/practice questions at the end of every chapter Gentle yet thorough, this
book assumes no patterns experience whatsoever. It's the ideal "first book" on
patterns, and a perfect complement to Gamma's classic Design Patterns. If
you're a programmer or architect who wants the clearest possible understanding
of design patterns–or if you've struggled to make them work for you–read this
book.
Planning Extreme Programming Kent Beck 2001 A guide to XP leads the developer,
project manager, and team leader through the software development planning
process, offering real world examples and tips for reacting to changing
environments quickly and efficiently.
Extreme Programming in Practice James Newkirk 2001 This title focuses on the
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most critical aspects of software development: building robust, bug free
systems, meeting deadlines, and coming in under budget. It includes artifacts,
anecdotes, and actual code from an enterprise-class XP project.
Agile Processes in Software Engineering and Extreme Programming Alberto
Sillitti 2010-05-20 This book contains the refereed proceedings of the 11th
International Conference on Agile Software Development, XP 2010, held in
Trondheim, Norway, in June 2010. In order to better evaluate the submitted
papers and to highlight the applicational aspects of agile software practices,
there were two different program committees, one for research papers and one
for experience reports. Regarding the research papers, 11 out of 39 submissions
were accepted as full papers; and as far as the experience reports were
concerned, the respective number was 15 out of 50 submissions. In addition to
these papers, this volume also includes the short research papers, the
abstracts of the posters, the position papers of the PhD symposium, and the
abstracts of the panel on “Collaboration in an Agile World”.
Agile Project Management For Dummies Mark C. Layton 2017-09-05 Flex your
project management muscle Agile project management is a fast and flexible
approach to managing all projects, not just software development. By learning
the principles and techniques in this book, you'll be able to create a product
roadmap, schedule projects, and prepare for product launches with the ease of
Agile software developers. You'll discover how to manage scope, time, and cost,
as well as team dynamics, quality, and risk of every project. As mobile and web
technologies continue to evolve rapidly, there is added pressure to develop and
implement software projects in weeks instead of months—and Agile Project
Management For Dummies can help you do just that. Providing a simple, step-bystep guide to Agile project management approaches, tools, and techniques, it
shows product and project managers how to complete and implement projects more
quickly than ever. Complete projects in weeks instead of months Reduce risk and
leverage core benefits for projects Turn Agile theory into practice for all
industries Effectively create an Agile environment Get ready to grasp and apply
Agile principles for faster, more accurate development.
Essential Scrum Kenneth S. Rubin 2012 This is a comprehensive guide to Scrum
for all (team members, managers, and executives). If you want to use Scrum to
develop innovative products and services that delight your customers, this is
the complete, single-source reference you've been searching for. This book
provides a common understanding of Scrum, a shared vocabulary that can be used
in applying it, and practical knowledge for deriving maximum value from it.
Agile Estimating and Planning Mike Cohn 2005-11-01 Agile Estimating and
Planning is the definitive, practical guide to estimating and planning agile
projects. In this book, Agile Alliance cofounder Mike Cohn discusses the
philosophy of agile estimating and planning and shows you exactly how to get
the job done, with real-world examples and case studies. Concepts are clearly
illustrated and readers are guided, step by step, toward how to answer the
following questions: What will we build? How big will it be? When must it be
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done? How much can I really complete by then? You will first learn what makes a
good plan-and then what makes it agile. Using the techniques in Agile
Estimating and Planning , you can stay agile from start to finish, saving time,
conserving resources, and accomplishing more. Highlights include: Why
conventional prescriptive planning fails and why agile planning works How to
estimate feature size using story points and ideal days–and when to use each
How and when to re-estimate How to prioritize features using both financial and
nonfinancial approaches How to split large features into smaller, more
manageable ones How to plan iterations and predict your team's initial rate of
progress How to schedule projects that have unusually high uncertainty or
schedule-related risk How to estimate projects that will be worked on by
multiple teams Agile Estimating and Planning supports any agile, semiagile, or
iterative process, including Scrum, XP, Feature-Driven Development, Crystal,
Adaptive Software Development, DSDM, Unified Process, and many more. It will be
an indispensable resource for every development manager, team leader, and team
member.
The Professional Product Owner Don McGreal 2018-06-04 The Professional Product
Owner’s Guide to Maximizing Value with Scrum “This book presents a method of
communicating our desires, cogently, coherently, and with a minimum of fuss and
bother.” —Ken Schwaber, Chairman & Founder, Scrum.org The role of the Product
Owner is more crucial than ever. But it’s about much more than mechanics: it’s
about taking accountability and refocusing on value as the primary objective of
all you do. In The Professional Product Owner, two leading experts in
successful Scrum product ownership show exactly how to do this. You’ll learn
how to identify where value can be found, measure it, and maximize it
throughout your entire product lifecycle. Drawing on their combined 40+ years
of experience in using agile and Scrum in product management, Don McGreal and
Ralph Jocham guide you through all facets of envisioning, emerging, and
maturing a product using the Scrum framework. McGreal and Jocham discuss
strategy, showing how to connect Vision, Value, and Validation in ROI-focused
agile product management. They lay out Scrum best-practices for managing
complexity and continuously delivering value, and they define the concrete
practices and tools you can use to manage Product Backlogs and release plans,
all with the goal of making you a more successful Product Owner. Throughout,
the authors share revealing personal experiences that illuminate obstacles to
success and show how they can be overcome. Define success from the “outside
in,” using external customer-driven measurements to guide development and
maximize value Bring empowerment and entrepreneurship to the Product Owner’s
role, and align everyone behind a shared business model Use Evidence-Based
Management (EBMgt) to invest in the right places, make smarter decisions, and
reduce risk Effectively apply Scrum’s Product Owner role, artifacts, and events
Populate and manage Product Backlogs, and use just-in-time specifications Plan
and manage releases, improve transparency, and reduce technical debt Scale your
product, not your Scrum Use Scrum to inject autonomy, mastery, and purpose into
your product team’s work Whatever your role in product management or agile
development, this guide will help you deliver products that offer more value,
more rapidly, and more often. Register your book for convenient access to
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downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available. See inside
book for details.
Agile Project Management with Scrum Ken Schwaber 2004-02-11 The rules and
practices for Scrum—a simple process for managing complex projects—are few,
straightforward, and easy to learn. But Scrum’s simplicity itself—its lack of
prescription—can be disarming, and new practitioners often find themselves
reverting to old project management habits and tools and yielding lesser
results. In this illuminating series of case studies, Scrum co-creator and
evangelist Ken Schwaber identifies the real-world lessons—the successes and
failures—culled from his years of experience coaching companies in agile
project management. Through them, you’ll understand how to use Scrum to solve
complex problems and drive better results—delivering more valuable software
faster. Gain the foundation in Scrum theory—and practice—you need to: Rein in
even the most complex, unwieldy projects Effectively manage unknown or changing
product requirements Simplify the chain of command with self-managing
development teams Receive clearer specifications—and feedback—from customers
Greatly reduce project planning time and required tools Build—and
release—products in 30-day cycles so clients get deliverables earlier Avoid
missteps by regularly inspecting, reporting on, and fine-tuning projects
Support multiple teams working on a large-scale project from many geographic
locations Maximize return on investment!
Clean Agile Robert C. Martin 2019-09-12 Agile Values and Principles for a New
Generation “In the journey to all things Agile, Uncle Bob has been there, done
that, and has the both the t-shirt and the scars to show for it. This
delightful book is part history, part personal stories, and all wisdom. If you
want to understand what Agile is and how it came to be, this is the book for
you.” –Grady Booch “Bob’s frustration colors every sentence of Clean Agile, but
it’s a justified frustration. What is in the world of Agile development is
nothing compared to what could be. This book is Bob’s perspective on what to
focus on to get to that ‘what could be.’ And he’s been there, so it’s worth
listening.” –Kent Beck “It’s good to read Uncle Bob’s take on Agile. Whether
just beginning, or a seasoned Agilista, you would do well to read this book. I
agree with almost all of it. It’s just some of the parts make me realize my own
shortcomings, dammit. It made me double-check our code coverage (85.09%).” –Jon
Kern Nearly twenty years after the Agile Manifesto was first presented, the
legendary Robert C. Martin (“Uncle Bob”) reintroduces Agile values and
principles for a new generation–programmers and nonprogrammers alike. Martin,
author of Clean Code and other highly influential software development guides,
was there at Agile’s founding. Now, in Clean Agile: Back to Basics, he strips
away misunderstandings and distractions that over the years have made it harder
to use Agile than was originally intended. Martin describes what Agile is in no
uncertain terms: a small discipline that helps small teams manage small
projects . . . with huge implications because every big project is comprised of
many small projects. Drawing on his fifty years’ experience with projects of
every conceivable type, he shows how Agile can help you bring true
professionalism to software development. Get back to the basics–what Agile is,
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was, and should always be Understand the origins, and proper practice, of SCRUM
Master essential business-facing Agile practices, from small releases and
acceptance tests to whole-team communication Explore Agile team members’
relationships with each other, and with their product Rediscover indispensable
Agile technical practices: TDD, refactoring, simple design, and pair
programming Understand the central roles values and craftsmanship play in your
Agile team’s success If you want Agile’s true benefits, there are no shortcuts:
You need to do Agile right. Clean Agile: Back to Basics will show you how,
whether you’re a developer, tester, manager, project manager, or customer.
Register your book for convenient access to downloads, updates, and/or
corrections as they become available. See inside book for details.
Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C# Robert C. Martin 2006-07-20
With the award-winning book Agile Software Development: Principles, Patterns,
and Practices, Robert C. Martin helped bring Agile principles to tens of
thousands of Java and C++ programmers. Now .NET programmers have a definitive
guide to agile methods with this completely updated volume from Robert C.
Martin and Micah Martin, Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C#. This
book presents a series of case studies illustrating the fundamentals of Agile
development and Agile design, and moves quickly from UML models to real C#
code. The introductory chapters lay out the basics of the agile movement, while
the later chapters show proven techniques in action. The book includes many
source code examples that are also available for download from the authors’ Web
site. Readers will come away from this book understanding Agile principles, and
the fourteen practices of Extreme Programming Spiking, splitting, velocity, and
planning iterations and releases Test-driven development, test-first design,
and acceptance testing Refactoring with unit testing Pair programming Agile
design and design smells The five types of UML diagrams and how to use them
effectively Object-oriented package design and design patterns How to put all
of it together for a real-world project Whether you are a C# programmer or a
Visual Basic or Java programmer learning C#, a software development manager, or
a business analyst, Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C# is the
first book you should read to understand agile software and how it applies to
programming in the .NET Framework.
Coaching Agile Teams Lyssa Adkins 2010-05-18 The Provocative and Practical
Guide to Coaching Agile Teams As an agile coach, you can help project teams
become outstanding at agile, creating products that make them proud and helping
organizations reap the powerful benefits of teams that deliver both innovation
and excellence. More and more frequently, ScrumMasters and project managers are
being asked to coach agile teams. But it’s a challenging role. It requires new
skills—as well as a subtle understanding of when to step in and when to step
back. Migrating from “command and control” to agile coaching requires a whole
new mind-set. In Coaching Agile Teams, Lyssa Adkins gives agile coaches the
insights they need to adopt this new mind-set and to guide teams to
extraordinary performance in a re-energized work environment. You’ll gain a
deep view into the role of the agile coach, discover what works and what
doesn’t, and learn how to adapt powerful skills from many allied disciplines,
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including the fields of professional coaching and mentoring. Coverage includes
Understanding what it takes to be a great agile coach Mastering all of the
agile coach’s roles: teacher, mentor, problem solver, conflict navigator, and
performance coach Creating an environment where self-organized, highperformance teams can emerge Coaching teams past cooperation and into full
collaboration Evolving your leadership style as your team grows and changes
Staying actively engaged without dominating your team and stunting its growth
Recognizing failure, recovery, and success modes in your coaching Getting the
most out of your own personal agile coaching journey Whether you’re an agile
coach, leader, trainer, mentor, facilitator, ScrumMaster, project manager,
product owner, or team member, this book will help you become skilled at
helping others become truly great. What could possibly be more rewarding?
Agile Experience Design Lindsay Ratcliffe 2011-11-22 Agile development
methodologies may have started life in IT, but their widespread and continuing
adoption means there are many practitioners outside of IT--including designers-who need to change their thinking and adapt their practices. This is the
missing book about agile that shows how designers, product managers, and
development teams can integrate experience design into lean and agile product
development. It equips you with tools, techniques and a framework for designing
great experiences using agile methods so you can deliver timely products that
are technically feasible, profitable for the business, and desirable from an
end-customer perspective. This book will help you successfully integrate your
design process on an agile project and feel like part of the agile team. do
good design faster by doing just enough, just in time. use design methods from
disciplines such as design thinking, customer-centered design, product design,
and service design. create successful digital products by considering the needs
of the end-customer, the business, and technology. understand the next wave of
thinking about continuous design and continuous delivery.
Introduction to Agile Methods Sondra Ashmore Ph.D. 2014-06-23 A Thorough
Introduction to the Agile Framework and Methodologies That Are Used Worldwide
Organizations of all shapes and sizes are embracing Agile methodologies as a
way to transform their products, customer satisfaction, and employee
engagement. Many people with varying levels of work experience are interested
in understanding the architecture and nuances of Agile, but it is difficult to
know where to start. Numerous practitioner books are available, but there has
never been a single source for unbiased information about Agile
methodologies–until now. Introduction to Agile Methods is the place to start
for students and professionals who want to understand Agile and become
conversant with Agile values, principles, framework, and processes. Authors
Sondra Ashmore and Kristin Runyan use academic research and their own
experiences with numerous Agile implementations to present a clear description
of the essential concepts. They address all key roles and the entire
development life cycle, including common roadblocks that must be overcome to be
successful. Through the authors’ realistic use cases, practical examples, and
thought-provoking interviews with pioneering practitioners, complex concepts
are made relatable. No matter what your role or level of experience, this book
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provides a foundational understanding that can be used to start or enhance any
Agile effort. Coverage includes How Agile compares with the Waterfall method
and when to use each Why Agile demands a cultural transformation–and how that
looks to each participant Comparing various Agile methodologies, including
Scrum, Kanban, Extreme Programming (XP), Crystal, Feature Driven Development
(FDD), Lean, and DSDM Understanding the roles within Agile and how they work
together to create superior results Agile approaches to requirements gathering,
planning, estimating, tracking, reporting, testing, quality, and integration
Extending Agile beyond IT
Knowledge Engineering: Practice and Patterns Philipp Cimiano 2010-11-18
Knowledge Management and Knowledge Engineering is a fascinating ?eld of re- 1
search these days. In the beginning of EKAW , the modeling and acquisition of
knowledge was the privilege of – or rather a burden for – a few knowledge
engineers familiar with knowledge engineering paradigms and knowledge repsentationformalisms.While the aimhasalwaysbeentomodelknowledgedecl- atively and
allow for reusability, the knowledge models produced in these early days were
typically used in single and very speci?c applications and rarely - changed.
Moreover, these models were typically rather complex, and they could be
understood only by a few expert knowledge engineers. This situation has changed
radically in the last few years as clearly indicated by the following trends: –
The creation of (even formal) knowledge is now becoming more and more
collaborative. Collaborative ontology engineering tools and social software
platforms show the potential to leverage the wisdom of the crowds (or at least
of “the many”) to lead to broader consensus and thus produce shared models
which qualify better for reuse. – A trend can also be observed towards
developing and publishing small but 2 3 4 high-impactvocabularies(e.g.,FOAF
,DublinCore ,GoodRelations)rather than complex and large knowledge models.
The Pragmatic Programmer David Thomas 2019-07-30 “One of the most significant
books in my life.” –Obie Fernandez, Author, The Rails Way “Twenty years ago,
the first edition of The Pragmatic Programmer completely changed the trajectory
of my career. This new edition could do the same for yours.” –Mike Cohn, Author
of Succeeding with Agile, Agile Estimating and Planning, and User Stories
Applied “. . . filled with practical advice, both technical and professional,
that will serve you and your projects well for years to come.” –Andrea Goulet,
CEO, Corgibytes, Founder, LegacyCode.Rocks “. . . lightning does strike twice,
and this book is proof.” –VM (Vicky) Brasseur, Director of Open Source
Strategy, Juniper Networks The Pragmatic Programmer is one of those rare tech
books you’ll read, re-read, and read again over the years. Whether you’re new
to the field or an experienced practitioner, you’ll come away with fresh
insights each and every time. Dave Thomas and Andy Hunt wrote the first edition
of this influential book in 1999 to help their clients create better software
and rediscover the joy of coding. These lessons have helped a generation of
programmers examine the very essence of software development, independent of
any particular language, framework, or methodology, and the Pragmatic
philosophy has spawned hundreds of books, screencasts, and audio books, as well
as thousands of careers and success stories. Now, twenty years later, this new
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edition re-examines what it means to be a modern programmer. Topics range from
personal responsibility and career development to architectural techniques for
keeping your code flexible and easy to adapt and reuse. Read this book, and
you’ll learn how to: Fight software rot Learn continuously Avoid the trap of
duplicating knowledge Write flexible, dynamic, and adaptable code Harness the
power of basic tools Avoid programming by coincidence Learn real requirements
Solve the underlying problems of concurrent code Guard against security
vulnerabilities Build teams of Pragmatic Programmers Take responsibility for
your work and career Test ruthlessly and effectively, including property-based
testing Implement the Pragmatic Starter Kit Delight your users Written as a
series of self-contained sections and filled with classic and fresh anecdotes,
thoughtful examples, and interesting analogies, The Pragmatic Programmer
illustrates the best approaches and major pitfalls of many different aspects of
software development. Whether you’re a new coder, an experienced programmer, or
a manager responsible for software projects, use these lessons daily, and
you’ll quickly see improvements in personal productivity, accuracy, and job
satisfaction. You’ll learn skills and develop habits and attitudes that form
the foundation for long-term success in your career. You’ll become a Pragmatic
Programmer. Register your book for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and/or corrections as they become available. See inside book for details.
Managing Agile Projects Sanjiv Augustine 2005 Your Hands-On, "In-the-Trenches"
Guide to Successfully Leading AgileProjectsAgile methods promise to infuse
development with unprecedented flexibility, speed, and valueand these promises
are attracting IT organizations worldwide. However, agile methods often fail to
clearly define the manager s role, and many managers have been reluctant to buy
in. Now, expert project manager Sanjiv Augustine introduces agility "from the
manager s point of view, offering a proven management framework that addresses
everything from team building to project control. Augustine bridges the
disconnect between the assumptions and techniques of traditional and agile
management, demonstrating why agility is better aligned with today s project
realities, and how to simplify your transition. Using a detailed case study, he
shows how agile methods can scale to succeed in even the largest projects:
Defining a high-value role for the manager in agile project
environmentsRefocusing on "outcomes--not rigid plans, processes, or
controlsStructuring and building adaptive, self-organizing "organic
teams"Forming a guiding vision that aligns your team behind a common
purposeEmpowering your team with the information it needs to succeedManaging
the flow of customer value from one creative stage to the nextLeveraging your
team members strengths as "whole persons"Implementing full-life-cycle agility:
from planning and coding to maintenance and knowledge transfer Customizing
agile methods to your unique environmentBecoming an "adaptive leader" who can
inspire and energize agile teams Whether you re a technical or business
manager, "Managing Agile Projectsgives you all the tools you need to implement
agility in "your environmentand reap its full benefits. "Managing Agile
Projects is part of the Robert C. Martin series.(c) Copyright Pearson
Education. All rights reserved.
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Scrum For Dummies Mark C. Layton 2018-04-16 Use scrum in all aspects of life
Scrum is an agile project management framework that allows for flexibility and
collaboration to be a part of your workflow. Primarily used by software
developers, scrum can be used across many job functions and industries. Scrum
can also be used in your personal life to help you plan for retirement, a trip,
or even a wedding or other big event. Scrum provides a small set of rules that
create just enough structure for teams to be able to focus their innovation on
solving what might otherwise be an insurmountable challenge. Scrum For Dummies
shows you how to assemble a scrum taskforce and use it to implement this
popular Agile methodology to make projects in your professional and personal
life run more smoothly—from start to finish. Discover what scrum offers project
and product teams Integrate scrum into your agile project management strategy
Plan your retirement or a family reunion using scrum Prioritize for releases
with sprints No matter your career path or job title, the principles of scrum
are designed to make your life easier. Why not give it a try?
The Agile Samurai Jonathan Rasmusson 2010-09-25 Printed in full color. Faced
with a software project of epic proportions? Tired of over-committing and
under-delivering? Enter the dojo of the agile samurai, where agile expert
Jonathan Rasmusson shows you how to kick-start, execute, and deliver your agile
projects. Combining cutting-edge tools with classic agile practices, The Agile
Samurai gives you everything you need to deliver something of value every week
and make rolling your software into production a non-event. Get ready to kick
some software project butt. By learning the ways of the agile samurai you will
discover: how to create plans and schedules your customer and your team can
believe in what characteristics make a good agile team and how to form your own
how to gather requirements in a fraction of the time using agile user stories
what to do when you discover your schedule is wrong, and how to look like a pro
correcting it how to execute fiercely by leveraging the power of agile software
engineering practices By the end of this book you will know everything you need
to set up, execute, and successfully deliver agile projects, and have fun along
the way. If you're a project lead, this book gives you the tools to set up and
lead your agile project from start to finish. If you are an analyst,
programmer, tester, usability designer, or project manager, this book gives you
the insight and foundation necessary to become a valuable agile team member.
The Agile Samurai slices away the fluff and theory that make other books lessthan-agile. It's packed with best practices, war stories, plenty of humor and
hands-on tutorial exercises that will get you doing the right things, the right
way. This book will make a difference.
Extreme Programming Adventures in C# Ron Jeffries 2004 Apply what you know
about extreme programming and object-oriented design to learning C# and the
Microsoft® .NET Framework on the fly. Written by a leader in extreme
programming, this book covers both high-level concepts and practical coding
applications.
Agile Product Management with Scrum Roman Pichler 2010-03-11 The First Guide to
Scrum-Based Agile Product Management In Agile Product Management with Scrum,
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leading Scrum consultant Roman Pichler uses real-world examples to demonstrate
how product owners can create successful products with Scrum. He describes a
broad range of agile product management practices, including making agile
product discovery work, taking advantage of emergent requirements, creating the
minimal marketable product, leveraging early customer feedback, and working
closely with the development team. Benefitting from Pichler’s extensive
experience, you’ll learn how Scrum product ownership differs from traditional
product management and how to avoid and overcome the common challenges that
Scrum product owners face. Coverage includes Understanding the product owner’s
role: what product owners do, how they do it, and the surprising implications
Envisioning the product: creating a compelling product vision to galvanize and
guide the team and stakeholders Grooming the product backlog: managing the
product backlog effectively even for the most complex products Planning the
release: bringing clarity to scheduling, budgeting, and functionality decisions
Collaborating in sprint meetings: understanding the product owner’s role in
sprint meetings, including the dos and don’ts Transitioning into product
ownership: succeeding as a product owner and establishing the role in the
enterprise This book is an indispensable resource for anyone who works as a
product owner, or expects to do so, as well as executives and coaches
interested in establishing agile product management.
More Effective Agile Steve McConnell 2019-08-24 In this comprehensive yet
accessible overview for software leaders, the author presents an impactful,
action-oriented prescription-covering the practical considerations needed to
ensure you reap the full benefits of effective Agile
Agile Game Development with Scrum (Adobe Reader) Clinton Keith 2010-05-23
Deliver Better Games Faster, On Budget—And Make Game Development Fun Again!
Game development is in crisis—facing bloated budgets, impossible schedules,
unmanageable complexity, and death march overtime. It’s no wonder so many
development studios are struggling to survive. Fortunately, there is a
solution. Scrum and Agile methods are already revolutionizing development
outside the game industry. Now, long-time game developer Clinton Keith shows
exactly how to successfully apply these methods to the unique challenges of
game development. Keith has spent more than fifteen years developing games,
seven of them with Scrum and agile methods. Drawing on this unparalleled
expertise, he shows how teams can use Scrum to deliver games more efficiently,
rapidly, and cost-effectively; craft games that offer more entertainment value;
and make life more fulfilling for development teams at the same time. You’ll
learn to form successful agile teams that incorporate programmers, producers,
artists, testers, and designers—and promote effective collaboration within and
beyond those teams, throughout the entire process. From long-range planning to
progress tracking and continuous integration, Keith offers dozens of tips,
tricks, and solutions—all based firmly in reality and hard-won experience.
Coverage includes Understanding Scrum’s goals, roles, and practices in the
context of game development Communicating and planning your game’s vision,
features, and progress Using iterative techniques to put your game into a
playable state every two to four weeks— even daily Helping all team
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participants succeed in their roles Restoring stability and predictability to
the development process Managing ambiguous requirements in a fluid marketplace
Scaling Scrum to large, geographically distributed development teams Getting
started: overcoming inertia and integrating Scrum into your studio’s current
processes Increasingly, game developers and managers are recognizing that
things can’t go on the way they have in the past. Game development
organizations need a far better way to work. Agile Game Development with Scrum
gives them that—and brings the profitability, creativity, and fun back to game
development.
The Clean Coder Robert C. Martin 2011 Presents practical advice on the
disciplines, techniques, tools, and practices of computer programming and how
to approach software development with a sense of pride, honor, and selfrespect.
Discover to Deliver Ellen Gottesdiener 2012
Fit for Developing Software Rick Mugridge 2005-06-29 The Fit open source
testing framework brings unprecedented agility to the entire development
process. Fit for Developing Software shows you how to use Fit to clarify
business rules, express them with concrete examples, and organize the examples
into test tables that drive testing throughout the software lifecycle. Using a
realistic case study, Rick Mugridge and Ward Cunningham--the creator of Fit-introduce each of Fit's underlying concepts and techniques, and explain how you
can put Fit to work incrementally, with the lowest possible risk. Highlights
include Integrating Fit into your development processes Using Fit to promote
effective communication between businesspeople, testers, and developers
Expressing business rules that define calculations, decisions, and business
processes Connecting Fit tables to the system with "fixtures" that check
whether tests are actually satisfied Constructing tests for code evolution,
restructuring, and other changes to legacy systems Managing the quality and
evolution of tests A companion Web site (http://fit.c2.com/) that offers
additional resources and source code
Implementing Lean Software Development Mary Poppendieck 2007 "This remarkable
book combines practical advice, ready-to-use techniques, anda deep
understanding of why this is the right way to develop software. I haveseen
software teams transformed by the ideas in this book." --Mike Cohn, author of
Agile Estimating and Planning "As a lean practitioner myself, I have loved and
used their first book for years.When this second book came out, I was delighted
that it was even better. If youare interested in how lean principles can be
useful for software developmentorganizations, this is the book you are looking
for. The Poppendiecks offer abeautiful blend of history, theory, and practice."
--Alan Shalloway, coauthor of Design Patterns Explained "I've enjoyed reading
the book very much. I feel it might even be better than thefirst lean book by
Tom and Mary, while that one was already exceptionallygood! Mary especially has
a lot of knowledge related to lean techniques inproduct development and
manufacturing. It's rare that these techniques areactually translated to
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software. This is something no other book does well(except their first book)."
--Bas Vodde "The new book by Mary and Tom Poppendieck provides a well-written
andcomprehensive introduction to lean principles and selected practices for
softwaremanagers and engineers. It illustrates the application of the values
andpractices with well-suited success stories. I enjoyed reading it." --Roman
Pichler "In Implementing Lean Software Development, the Poppendiecks explore
moredeeply the themes they introduced in Lean Software Development. They
beginwith a compelling history of lean thinking, then move to key areas such
asvalue, waste, and people. Each chapter includes exercises to help you apply
keypoints. If you want a better understanding of how lean ideas can work
withsoftware, this book is for you." --Bill Wake, independent consultant In
2003, Mary and Tom Poppendieck's Lean Software Development introduced
breakthrough development techniques that leverage Lean principles to deliver
unprecedented agility and value. Now their widely anticipated sequel and
companion guide shows exactly how to implement Lean software development,
hands-on. This new book draws on the Poppendiecks' unparalleled experience
helping development organizations optimize the entire software value stream.
You'll discover the right questions to ask, the key issues to focus on, and
techniques proven to work. The authors present case studies from leading-edge
software organizations, and offer practical exercises for jumpstarting your own
Lean initiatives. Managing to extend, nourish, and leverage agile practices
Building true development teams, not just groups Driving quality through rapid
feedback and detailed discipline Making decisions Just-in-Time, but no later
Delivering fast: How PatientKeeper delivers 45 rock-solid releases per year
Making tradeoffs that really satisfy customers Implementing Lean Software
Development is indispensable to anyone who wants more effective development
processes--managers, project leaders, senior developers, and architects in
enterprise IT and software companies alike.
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